
Over the Garden Gate Meeting 
January 6, 2020 

Rose Tibbett’s home 
 
President Linda Schultz call the meeting to order. 
 
Secretary report accepted as read 
 
Treasurer reported a balance of $1,026.59 
 
OLD BUSINESS and REPORTS 
 

 OGG has not heard from many people to go to the Garden Expo.  We have been invited to 
go with Eau Claire Garden Club on Friday.  Another option would be for Pat to call 
Progressive Travel and ask for a smaller bus 

 No reports on projects at this time 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

 Do we want a spring garden conference in March? 

 Any volunteers to speak on gardening ideas? 

 Garden Visions in Wausau is January 25.  Anyone interested in going? 
 
Next meeting is February 24, 6:00 p.m. at the courthouse 
 
Submitted by 
Judy Vine, Secretary 


